
Hello Sam:
Don't know how much I can add.  Over time I will look at the links in the note you sent.
I have not entered geneology work for about 10 years.  I was interested in it about 10 years ago, 
websites and the research sites were just starting out.  I leave it to others to fully develop the 
ancestry that I will proudly and happily read.

I did look at the wiki site you have for Aunt Maude and just a couple of notations --

You have May and Mae  and I don't know which one is correct.

In the comments that Uncle Charles wrote, a typo crept in during copy, or something --
the brother that Uncle Charles mentions is WILBUR, not William.  And, Wilbur is my dad.

Is it your grandmother who lives in Tucson?

Best to you,
Ella Sue
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